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  Office of Assistant Superintendent Dr. Diana Ezell  
   

  
Policy Revisions to Section “E” of Board Policy Manual 

 
 In accordance with Board Policy BDE (Review of Board Policy), Dr. Ezell and 
 Mrs. Stimpson have reviewed the “E” Section of the Board policy manual and 
 recommend amendment to the following existing policies  

 

EBBAA Staff Identification Procedures 
EBBCA Bomb Threats 
EBC  Security 
EEA  Free/Reduced Meal Services 
EF  Data Management 

  
  
 Since the Board is reviewing an entire section of policy revisions, it   
 is suggested that this be a “first reading” and wait for the October 14 
 meeting before recommending adoption. 
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